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0, Exco-To, Buk-gu, Daegu, Korea
GREEN ENERGY EXPO Tel +82-53-601-5063 Fax : -5372 E-mail : renew@exco.co.kr

Dear. Exhibitors,
(Please kindly forward this message to the person in-charge.)

Due to the increased number of patients infected with coronavirus in
Daegu Metropolitan City, we decided to postpone ‘The 17t" International

Green Energy Expo’.

International Green Energy Expo, originally planned to take place from
April 1-3, will be rescheduled to be held from July 15-17 not only to
ensure the safety of exhibitors and attendees but also to prevent the

spread of coronavirus.

‘17t International Green Energy Expo’ is to be held as below

Original Schedule Changed Schedule

Preparation Event Cleaning up | Preparation Event Cleaning up

2020.3.30~31 | 2020.4.1~3 2020.4.4 | 2020.7.13~14 | 2020.7.15~17 2020.7.18

We deeply apologize for any inconvenience caused by the delay.
Great thanks for your understanding and cooperation.

We look forward to seeing you at ‘The 17" Internationa Green Energy Expo’.

Our very best regards,

Py - 34P-FC- ESS - Resiewalbles

17th International Green Energy Expo secretariat



